

FOR A HEALTHIER MACON COUNTY

November 6, 1995

Mr. John Stengel 431 Shoreline Drive Decatur, IL 62521

Dear Mr. Stengel:

Communities In Partnership and Mental Health Association would like to thank you and the staff of the Decatur Public Library for the outstanding cooperation we have received in organizing various community events in the auditorium.

Over the past few months we have held the National Depression Screening, training for all grief (postvention) volunteers, the Focus Group Wrap-Up Meetings, and various other training and educational sessions at the library. Each staff member was friendly, helpful, and timely in organizational matters.

Mr. Moorman has worked very hard with us in gathering the needed resources for the Answer Machine and the Community Service Network. There is no doubt our work has been much easier because of the cooperative attitude he has displayed.

We want all of the library board members to know how much we appreciate the time and effort of the library staff. The public is very comfortable in the library atmosphere, so many of our educational sessions are well attended.

Thank you for the continued attention to public need through the use of the auditorium facility.

Yours truly.

Línda K. Kehart MHA Director CIP Director

LKK:mm

c:\wpdocs\linda\stengel